
Town of Princeton, Mass. – April 10, 2017
Executive Session Minutes  -  BOARD OF 

SELECTMEN   
7:52 PM  Selectmen took roll call vote in regular session and opened executive session. They 
discussed the Police Union request for 3 percent salary increase in each of 3 years, FY’18 – 
’20. Nina noted that they had waived increases of 3 percent in FY’10 and 1 percent in FY’11. 
The group did some math and compared the union’s loss over gains and decided that numbers 
were fair.
        Selectmen voted all in favor to agree to the union’s request’s as presented by the Town 
Administrator.
7:57 PM  Selectmen closed the executive session with Stan making a motion to adjourn, Jon 
seconded and in roll call vote they adjourned with Jon, Edith and Stan each saying “aye.”

Respectfully submitted, Marie Auger, admin. assist.

BOS Referenced Documents:  Police Union’s request for salary changes.


